May 15, 1972

Dr. Darwin Labarthe

School of Public Health

University of Texas .
Astrodome Station, P. O. Box 20186
Houston, Texas 77025

Dear Darwin:

It was a fine meeting in Houston and we much enjoyed seeing you
and Mervs

I am anxious to get the script of the seminar on trials as eoon
as it is available in any form,

I would be grateful if you gould give a little thought to the

U. S. Seminar, to whom we should pitch it, what we could hope to
accomplish in one week, etc. I would like to make something
attractive to young academic cardiologists, and for that matter,
their chiefs.

Keep us in mind if you encounter any young types looking for
some fun., We expect to have a good deal of activity around
here scon. .

A bientot,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/rs



